Gentet, Matthias

From: martha jennings <
Sent: 19 April 2017 11:38

To: Yeung, Raymond; Planning

Cc: Jason Shenai

Subject: Objection to Building Plans - 48 Belsize Square NW3 4HN
Dear Raymond

I am writing to strongly object to the building plans at 48 Belsize Square, NW3 4HN - case number
2017/1307/P. 1 lease the upper ground floor flat that looks out over the gardens, directly on top of the
garden flat. The proposed extension would severely diminish the amenity of my flat and view. The beauty
of Belsize Square and the surrounding streets is the openness and greenery of the gardens behind the
buildings. Looking at a roof top instcad of a garden would take away from this greenery and aesthetic -
compromising this property and indeed the neighborhood as a whole.

T hope that you will stop these building plans. The property owners should move to a new home - allowing
them more room and allowing our neighborhood to maintain its greenery and aesthetic beauty.

Thank you for your understanding and protection of natural spaces in Camden.
With very best regards

Martha Jennings

48 Belsize Square

Upper Ground Flat
London, NW3 4HN



